
Dear Colleagues 

  

It is with utmost pleasure that we invite you to the IPSantarém 9th International Week 

“Internationalization in times of pandemic: challenges and good practices”, that will happen 

online between 11th and 14th may. 

  

Participation in the programme is open to Higher Education professors and staff, as well as 

students. Be free to share the programme, we appreciate that! 

You are welcome to check the programme and register here: 

 https://www.ipsantarem.pt/pt/international-week/ 

  

you can also check  Imotion: 

http://staffmobility.eu/staffweek/internationalization-times-pandemic 

  

  

Best regards, 

International Office 

 Instituto Politécnico de Santarém- SC  
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